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509 PAVONIA AVENUE

JERSEY CITY, NEW JERSEY  07306

(201) 653-0128 - Office
(201) 222-6481 - Fax

www.stjosephjc.com
SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL
From The Principal



October 2016
Dear Parents:

I extend to you my warmest greetings as we enter the beautiful Fall Season. 

Our World’s Finest Chocolate Fundraiser Candy Sale has begun.  I appreciate your cooperation and support with our Annual Fundraiser.  There are some extra boxes available if you would like to sell an additional box to help satisfy your fundraiser obligation.  Just a reminder, payments for the fundraiser is due on or before Friday, October 28th.

The Month of October is dedicated to Our Lady of the Rosary, so we will celebrate on Thursday, October 13th with an Outdoor Rosary at 1:00 PM for students in grades Kindergarten – Grade 8 in the Playground.  All Parents are invited to attend.


The Feast of St. Francis of Assisi Mass will take place tomorrow, Tuesday, October 4th at 8:45 AM in Church.  Again, all parents are invited to attend this Liturgy.


Progress Reports will be given out on Thursday, October 20th.  Please look out for the reports to see how your child is doing so far this school year.


On Monday, October 17, we will have our Home School (PTO) Meeting.  Please plan on attending this meeting.  We will have a Police Officer from the Community Division of the Jersey City Police Department who will speak on Internet Safety, a very import and worthwhile topic.  We hope to see you at the meeting.
We will celebrate Halloween with a Dance on Friday, October 28th at 7:00 PM in the Church Hall.  On Monday, October 31st - Halloween Day, we will have our Annual Parade at 12:45 PM in the Parking Lot.  After the Parade, the children will continue with their celebration with their classroom parties.  All invited to the Halloween Parade at 12:45 PM.

As always, I thank you for your continued support and cooperation.






God Bless you,







Mr. John Richards







Principal
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